
TECH TEAM NEWSLETTER:
AUGUST 2023

Announcements:

Agenda

Key takeaway: Recap of the

June workshop and

potential for September

on-site visit

August monthly drop in

meeting recap:

Monthly drop-in
meeting
3-4pm

Sept. 
12th


View  the recording here. Sept.
30th 

Deadline for funding
allocations to be spent

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pPkdDXoZvS4_fCqGqHSI4_Vb8PtlKkRTx_ZnxrocyyI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pPkdDXoZvS4_fCqGqHSI4_Vb8PtlKkRTx_ZnxrocyyI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pPkdDXoZvS4_fCqGqHSI4_Vb8PtlKkRTx_ZnxrocyyI/edit?usp=sharing
https://vimeo.com/856919986?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/856919986?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/856919986?share=copy


Scotland county facilitator: Jonathan McRae
Kannapolis City facilitators: Annette Moore, Heather
Edmisten 
Department of Information Technology Secretary James A.
Weaver visited the Tech Teams at Scotland county on June
29th, and at Kannapolis City on August 2nd. He met with
students and was able to tour the facilities as well as learn
about the projects they have been working on. He also
provided insight into the IT field and the opportunities to
advance one's career in state government and public service. 
We look forward to continuing to partner with Secretary
Weaver to expand access to the growing technology sector
in North Carolina. 

NCBCE is celebrating is 40th anniversary

this year, and we would love to include

some quotes about the impact of the Tech

Team. 

Please contact Brianna Green

(brianna.green@nc.gov) with

submissions

 

Testimonials:

Scotland County & Kannapolis City Schools
Spotlight
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